
QEII Newsletter 

15th November 2024 

THIS WEEK 

Christmas Play/Nativity Performances: Our Primary Christmas performances will 

be on Tuesday 10th December at 1.30 and Wednesday 11th December at 11.00. 

Parents/carers of children taking part will be given the opportunity to book tickets (two 

per child) via an online link that will be sent out directly to them soon. 

Christmas Carol Concert: This year’s Seniors Christmas Carol Concert will be held 

at St. John’s church in Broadbridge Heath on Friday 6th December from 10.15-11.30. 

All parents/carers are welcome to join us. 

Car Park - Turn Left!: Please remember to only access our school car park via a 

LEFT turn when dropping off/collecting students at the start and end of the day. If your 

journey approaches with the school on your right, please drive up to the mini-

roundabout and turn around so you still enter the drive by turning left. 

QEII Glows: We are launching an exciting Christmas event “QEII Glows”, which will 

be on the evening of Wednesday 4th December from 4.30-6pm. Please see the 

attached flyer for more information. 

Parent Governor Vacancy: We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor. If 

you are a parent/carer of one of our students and would like to know more about this 

important volunteer role, please contact the school office for more information. 

Lodge Hill Activity Days: Please see the attached advertisements for activity days 

at Lodge Hill. 

Diary Dates: Please see the attached list of upcoming school events. This list is also 

available on our website’s Term Dates page. 

WSCC “Stay and Play”: Please see the attached flyer for West Sussex County 

Council’s free Stay and Play sessions. 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD WINNERS 

Seth, Mountaineers: Sitting for fifteen minutes on a school chair with minimum 

support. 

Jayden, Pioneers: Swimming his first length of the pool using the lane and crossed 

the deep end without any support aids. 

Oscar M, Adventurers: Swimming in the lane by pushing his noodle in ahead of 

himself. 

Anthony & Oscar M, Adventurers: Mentally taking away from two digit numbers. 



YOIMOJI OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Yoimoji was Canopy the thoughtful giraffe. 

LETTERS HOME 

All Classes: QEII Glows invitation. (Sent by email.) 

CLASS NEWS FROM PILOTS 

Pilots have been really enjoying the topic 'Moon Zoom'. We have been 

learning about different planets and their attributes. We have loved our DT 

sessions, where we made our own alien sock puppets and alien 

headdresses. We have been working hard on taking turns and playing 

together. We enjoyed using the cars round our car track that we drew. In 

science we explored making our own silent rockets, it was a fun 

experiment. 


